
 

 

 

 

 

On June 7, 2013, Jerome A. Cohen, a professor of law at New York 

University School of Law, visited  Ministry of Justice and 

exchanged views on a wide range of human rights issues and the 

death penalty. There were a total of 6 people participated in this 

event. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


